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Cameron Brooks

From: PP Explorer Street Mailbox
Subject: FW: Notice of exhibition – Explorer Street, Eveleigh rezoning proposal 

From: Doris Yau < >  
Sent: Thursday, 9 November 2023 12:40 PM 
To: Cameron Brooks < > 
Subject: RE: Notice of exhibition – Explorer Street, Eveleigh rezoning proposal  
 
Hi Cameron,  
 
Thank you for the referral.  Having reviewed the location for high pressure dangerous goods pipeline, the proposal is 
not affected by any HP pipelines that are licenced under the Pipeline Act 1967.  As such, land use safety 
consideration associated with HP pipeline risk is not required.  
 
We have no other comments to this proposal.   
 
Let me know if you require anything else.  
 
Regards, 
Doris 
 




